
NEWS RELEASE 
St. Joseph School Hosts Annual Family Barbecue on June 14th 
South Porcupine, June 9, 2011:   

St. Joseph School staff and parent volunteers are busy planning, donating supplies, 

prizes and goods for the Annual St. Joseph School Family BBQ, taking place on June 14, 

2011, between 5:00 pm and 7:30 pm.  This year promises to be the biggest and most fun 

Family BBQ to date.  Some of the planned activities include the traditional minnow 

races, pop bottle ring toss, plinko game, face painting, 3- legged race and tug-of-war.  

One of the highlights this year will be inflatable attractions that all of the children will 

enjoy; these are being made possible through donations from our parent community. 

The St. Joseph school community is very pleased with the partnerships formed with 

parents and the community.  Thanks to Dome for the use of the BBQ, to the Dads for 

barbecuing, to the staff for running the games and to all of the parents and community 

minded businesses that have made donations of goods and prizes. 

Christine Watt, Chairperson of the Parent Advisory Committee and Event Coordinator 

stated, “It is great to see our parents and community supporting our school and this 

year’s Annual Family BBQ will be our best yet.” 

Stay tuned and watch out for the upcoming 

Annual St. Joseph School Family BBQ! 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


